CLUB CRUCEROS INVITES YOU TO
A BAHIA DE LA PAZ
API MEETING
FOR ANCHORED VESSELS

Wed., 28 August 2024
10:00 am
Vista Room at Marina de La Paz

Club Cruceros Members and guests are invited to an informational meeting
with the Port Administration of Baja California Sur (API-BCS) regarding
the request for all boat owners to register and pay anchoring fee for vessels
anchored or moored within the areas leased to API in the Bay of La Paz.
Registration and payment can be done at the municipal pier offices located on
the Malecon in the city center.

A detailed map of the affected area will be on display. Everyone is encouraged
to attend and ask questions, as well as provide information on any vessels that
are known to be abandoned.
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